APRIL 3RD A COMMUNITY MEETING ON STANFORD-SRI

During the past year an increasing number of people have become concerned over the nature of the research done at Stanford and the Stanford Research Institute (SRI). Many of those people came away from the March 11 open meeting with the Trustees feeling that their concerns were not heard, that their feelings would not be understood and represented in these men's decisions. With the decision on SRI due this quarter, we must act if we are to be heard.

We believe a large number of people in this community share our basic assumptions that the university should be a positive and creative force in the society and that its research and research institute should become better vehicles for fulfilling such goals; that chemical and biological warfare studies and counter-insurgency research are indefensible; that any decision on these issues and, specifically, on retaining and improving SRI must be made openly in the community; and that the urgency of these issues demands a decision during the course of Spring Quarter.

We are asking those of you who share our concern to come to an open meeting to discuss and decide how we can join in the decision-making. We will determine what we must ask of the Trustees and what we will do in the next few days. We urge you to be with us.

SDS

Resistance
Peninsula Observer
Stanford UCM Staff
March 4 Convocation
Peninsula Red Guard
Junior Faculty Forum
United Student Movement
New University Conference
Committee for New Politics
Palo Alto Concerned Citizens
Mid-Peninsula Free University
North Santa Clara Peace and Freedom Movement
American Federation of Teachers Local No. 1816

DINKELSPIEL - THURSDAY - 4:00 P.M.